
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro      The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair         Ranking Member  

H-307 The Capitol        H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515       Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Pennsylvania Road Grade Separation in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Detroit Region Aerotropolis Development 

Corporation, located at 11895 Wayne Rd., Suite 101A, Romulus, MI 48174.  

 

The funding will be used to lift Pennsylvania Road above the CSX rail tracks to improve public 

safety and achieve multimodal transportation objectives without severe blockages.  The location 

of this project is the intersection of Pennsylvania Road and the CSX rail tracks located on the 

border of Romulus and Huron Township.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Debbie Dingell 

Member of Congress 


